
 

 

Date: 13/10/18 

 

Subject: A word of caution from Shri. R.N. Pandey. 

Dear All. 

 The licensing authority CLRA  has conducted an inspection of one Industrial 

establishment and after getting some non compliance immediately suspended 

license of contractors under CLRA. Labour department DNH under direction of 

Hon’ble Labour Commissioner cum Hon’ble Collector is working hard for 

compliance under various Labour legislations . So all of you are requested to 

please ensure compliance of applicable legislations to your establishment. 

 

Regards, 

R.N.Pandey 


